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March 25, 2014

Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20463

Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter is being submitted in response to your Request for Additional Information dated March 7, 2014 regarding
disclosures for fundraising event expenses on our 2013 Year End Report.

The report accurately reflects reimbursements to our connected organization, International Academy of Compounding
Pharmacists. These expenses were incurred at a June 2013 ($3,324.24) and an October 2013 ($1,189.06) event to
raise funds for the International Academy of Compounding Pharmacists PAC (COMP PAC). These events raise funds
for COMP PAC exclusively. No disbursement on Line 21(b) of the report supported any Federal candidate or

influenced any Federal election.

Please contact me should you require any additional information regarding these PAC expenses.

Sincerely,

David G. Miller.
PAC Treasurer




